
Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

Town Office 
Friday, October 16, 2009 

 
Members Present:  John Roberts and William Farnum 
 
Others Present:   Rescue Captain Chris Robinson, Fire Chief Richard Colcord, Police Chief 

Daniel Poirier, Jeff Tavares and Anne Abear 
 
Mr. Roberts opened the meeting at 3:38 p.m. 
 
Non-Public Session: Mr. Roberts moved to enter into a non-public session at 3:38 p.m. under 

RSA 91-A II 3 c.  Mr. Farnum supported this motion.  Vote was Roberts, 
Yes, Farnum, Yes.  Motion passed. 

 
 Mr. Roberts moved and Mr. Farnum supported to adjourn the non-public 

session at 4:36 p.m.   Vote was unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
 The Board met with members of the Tamworth Fire, EMS and Police 

departments to review the meeting held October 1 with Mr. Robinson and 
to discuss a specific medical call in which a paramedic was called.  The 
attendees of the meeting discussed the availability of a paramedic and 
how calls for a paramedic will be made in the future.  Mr. Robinson was 
requested to acquire information from Medstar regarding bills that the 
Town may be responsible for when a specific paramedic is requested.  
The Board decided they did not need to meet with Medstar and Tamworth 
Rescue at the meeting of October 22. 

 
Adjournment Mr. Roberts moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:36 p.m.  Mr. Farnum 

supported this motion.  Vote was unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne M. Abear 
 
 
 
 
Approved by Tamworth Board of Selectmen:  10/22/09 
 
 
 
Tom Abugelis  William Farnum   John Roberts 
 
 


